
 
MUPY welcomed pharmacists from Lao People Democratic Republic for 2011 training
 

Jan 24, 2011       
 
MUPY staff welcomed 5 pharmacists from the Lao People Democratic Republic who are here for their
5-week training under the supervision of MUPY. This project is supported by Her Royal Highness
Princess Maha Chakri Sirindhorn as a humanitaring project aiming to assist the Lao People Democratic
Republic to improve their healthcare system. The welcoming ceremony was held on 24 January 2011 at
Room 606 Ratcharat Building. 

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/676


